
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/13/2013 3:13:20 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); 

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 
emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul 
(paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Oakland incident update: investigation is continuing 

Liza 

As you likely know from Willard Lam, the work to evaluate the Oakland distribution pipe 
failure is continuing. 

PG&E engineers and specialists from Exponent Engineering are currently conducting tests on 
the removed pipe and investigating other factors that may have contributed to the leak and 
subsequent ignition. They will work through the weekend and will continue until we have a 
complete report. Jane Yura will provide another update to you Monday afternoon with the 
facts we have by that time. 

The City of Oakland, through Vice Mayor Larry Reid, has scheduled a meeting with 
community members on Monday, December 16 at 6:00 p.m. to discuss resident concerns about 
the incident, and we will have representatives there to discuss what we know. The information 
we provide at the Oakland meeting will be consistent with the information you receive from 
Jane Yura earlier in the day. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

SB GT&S 0260218 
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Irdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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